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I am an  year old resident living in Blean.  I moved from Canterbury several years ago to enjoy the country side 
away from the city pollution and noise.   
   
I strongly object to what would be the loss of country walks along the many foot paths and wooded areas.  Also, I 
object to the loss of natural habitat and farm land.  
   
The traffic on Whitstable Road will of course, be far more congested, so increasing the pollution when it is already 
past so called safe limits.  
   
I suggest that some of those who are making the decision on this development, come and walk along the Crab & 
Winkle Way to see the damage and destruction that this development would cause.  
   
Ted Willey  
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